mlo 1555 kHz {10,000w), 1205 kHz (1,000w) & 105.3mHz-FM (250w)

P.0. Box 1110 Telephone: 9-4030
cmn" Grand Cayman, BW.I. Cables: BROADCAST GRANDCAYMAN

20th December, 1976.

Mr. Kelly Andrews
3417 Chalfont Drive
Richmond, Va. 23224
U. S- A.

Dear Mr. Andrews,

Thank you for your letter of 8th December reporting
reception of Radio Cayman!s new 10,000 watt transmitter on 1555
kHz on 26th November. Many thanks also for the tape of your
reception.

From the report received from you, you were certainly
picking up our signal and we congratulate you on this fine reception.

We do not as yet issue QSL cards, but you may take this
letter as verification of your reception.

Thank you for your good wishes which are hea.rtily' recip-
rocated and we hope to have the pleasure of hearing from you again.

Yours sincerely,

Ro Ge OP
Director of Broadcasting

“The Voice of the Cayman lIslands”
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